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Congratulations to Brittney M. Jones, Brian J. Schoenborn, and Alex R. Schoephoerster for being
recognized as 2023 North Star Lawyers by the Minnesota State Bar Association. This recognition is
given to MSBA attorneys who completed 50 or more hours of pro bono legal services in 2023 to
low-income people at no fee and without expectation of a fee. In 2023, North Star Lawyers
provided over 79,800 total hours of pro bono service with an estimated value of $20 million in free
legal advice.

We applaud Brittney, Brian, Alex, the MSBA, and all of the North Star Lawyers for their
service to our community and for helping to make justice more available to all.    
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